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Keeping you well

May 26, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

| have worked with Mark Nolen through a contractual relationship with The Medicus Firm for
the past year, and during that time Mark has been very professional, sensitive, and committed
to providing our institution with appropriately "screened" physician candidates.

We are a large tertiary hospital with needs in many specialty areas, and Mark has impressed me
with his understanding of how hospitals work, and also of what questions to ask physicians as
he prepares for which candidates he will present to my attention for review.

| have appreciated Mark's experience and attention to detail, and | have enjoyed and will

continue to enjoy a very positive working relationship with him.

Sincerely,

D. Mace
President/CEO
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